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Question No.:  AAE 1-3 Part No.:  Addendum:  
 
Question: 
 
  Please provide all documents relied upon by Gary Huntley to support 
his statement made on June 30, 2016 meeting of the UCTTC :  “That is correct from 
Entergy 's perspective” when responding to Councilmember Head’s statement that 
“nothing has been decided on the exact size of any plant that would be built in the 
New Orleans region .”  See video of June 30th meeting of the UCTTC available online 
at:  http://www.nolacitycouncil.com/video/video_legislative.asp. 
 
 
Response:  
 
AAE 1-3 does not provide context for Mr. Huntley’s statement.  At the June 30, 2016 
meeting of the UCTTC, councilmembers were engaged in a discussion regarding the 
opportunity for community involvement in the process to approve the proposed New 
Orleans Power Station. Several Councilmembers, including Councilmember Head, made 
the point that the Council was not deciding the merits of the Company’s Application at 
that time; and that there will be a formal process that allows stakeholder engagement 
before any decisions are made by the Council.  Mr. Huntley agreed with that concept and 
has stated many times that the procedural schedule for ENO’s Application is only 
beginning and that a final Council decision on the merits will only take place after a 
procedural process that is separate and apart from the IRP procedural process. As the 
Alliance is well aware, the Company has a position regarding the CT technology that is 
most economic and beneficial for ratepayers, which will be litigated in UD-16-02.  Please 
see Application for Approval to Construct New Orleans Power Station, filed June 20, 
2016, which contains the Company’s request with respect to the size of the proposed 
New Orleans Power Station.   
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